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OUR DELEGATE

Help the Westfield Band Get to Pasadena!

Dear Neighbor,

As you may know, the Westfield High School Band has been selected to march in the nationally televised Rose
Bowl Parade on New Year's Day in Pasadena, California.

The Marching Bulldogs need our support to get to Pasadena. | have made a donation to help support the band,
and | hope you will too.

Students and parents have been holding numerous fundraising events since last fall and have raised 60% of their
goal, but need additional support to raise the full amount. Westfield High School is the first Fairfax County
Public School to be selected for this coveted position, which represents one of the highest honors for a
marching band. The band is looking forward to representing not only their school and the local community, but
all of the Commonwealth of Virginia!

For more information and to donate online, please click here. You may also donate by check, made payable to
“WHSBBO”, and mailed to: Westfield Band Booster Organization, 5667 Stone Road, P.O. Box 575,
Centreville, VA 20120. Donations may be tax deductible. (WHSBBO is an IRS-approved 501(c)(3) charitable
organization and incorporated as a non-profit in Virginia.)

For more information, please contact Sarah Barton, Co-Chair Fundraising at 703-830-9747 or
TORC@WestfieldBand.org.

If you have questions about this or any other issue, please feel free to contact my office at
deljlemunyon@gamail.com or (703) 264-1432.

Sincerely,

Jim LeMunyon

Member, Virginia House of Delegates
67th District

www.LeMunyon.com




